
Annual Town Meeting

Written by Steve Glennie-Smith
Tuesday, 24 April 2012 22:05 - Last Updated Sunday, 29 April 2012 20:01

During a casual conversation with one of our Town Councillors, the subject of the Town Meeting
came up.  It transpires that this year's meeting will be on Thursday (April 26th) at 7:30pm, in
the Burgage Hall.  To quote the Town Council's website: "
The Parish Meeting may by law discuss all parish affairs and pass resolutions about them.
"   More 
here
.

  

It is also a legal requirement that notice is given of these meetings - a printed notice appears on
the notice board by the Town Council offices, and one would normally appear in the Ledbury
Reporter (despite it not being based in Ledbury).  I can only hope it was an oversight that no
such notice was sent to the Ledbury Portal for publication.....
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http://www.ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk/Town_Meeting_.aspx

